
MIC3 Missouri State Council Meeting 

October 9, 2020 

Virtual  

 

I. Call to Order 

II. Approval of Minutes 

III. Old Business 

IV. New Business 

a. Welcome MSHSAA to the State Council- Henry 

b. Discussion- MIC3 Annual Business Meeting- Henry/National Office 

i. Elections 

1. Chair- Don Kaminar- AR 

2. Vice Chair- Laura Anastasio- CT 

3. Treasurer- Craig Nuenswander- KS 

4. Committee Chairs 

a. Compliance- Daron Korte- MN 

b. Rules- Mary Gable- MD 

c. Training- Ernise Singleton- LA 

d. Communication and Outreach- Brian Henry- MO 

ii. Committee Reports 

iii. Transition to a new mobile friendly webpage 

iv. Diversity Panel 

v. National Guard Task Force 

1. Application of Compact protections to Guard/Reserve who move 

2. Increased cost 

c. Purple Up and Month of the Military Child- April 2021- Henry 

i. Thoughts regarding statewide recognition of this month 

d. Strategies to promote the Compact throughout our state- Henry 

V. Items from the group 

a. Special thanks to Commissioner Vandeven for her recent jump with the Golden Knights 

b. Purple Star Schools 

VI. Conclusion 

 

Summary: 

Minutes- need to get a copy of minutes from MIC3 to distribute 

New Business 

• Welcome to Dr. Urhahn from MSHSAA 

• Brian summarized the events and discussions surrounding the recent ABM. 

• National Guard/Reserve- Mr. Driskill discussed the difference in various Guard responsibility and 

will follow-up on the question as it pertains to Missouri. Mrs. Barrett clarified Guard status. 



• Mr. Newcomb shared his willingness to assist with programs to encourage individuals to pursue 

a diverse teaching staff.  

• Dr. Vandeven mentioned possible links between the state Grow Your Own Program and 

transitioning military personnel.  

• Dr. Wheeler mentioned Whiteman efforts, as well as pension reciprocity.  

• Purple Up/Month of Military Child-  

o Lighting the Capital up purple 

o Making a proclamation- designating a day can get lot in the shuffle, engage the 

Governor and CODEL to do something or make a statement for Purple Up, we will need 

to be consistent with reminders 

o Districts identifying online challenges posting pictures wearing purple or showing their 

art, stories, etc.  

o Share information with Mallory at DESE 

• Strategies to promote the Compact 

o Purple Star Schools 

o Military representative on each of the regional MASA boards 

o AF.mil- Support the Families link- Quality of Life issues and diversity 

o Area supervisors- informative meeting regarding the Compact  

Items from the Group 

• Purple Star Schools- Joan Barrett presented and offered to help design the process. Dr. 

Vandeven mentioned the department could be an avenue to facilitate and mentioned the need 

to have clear standards and ensure the designation is meaningful.  


